
RR- Ida
RW- Idrees

1L- Melissa
1G- Diona

2N- Tyler
2NG- Lithiksha

3HU- Oliver
3HA- Isra

4MA- Hudeifa
4MO- Joys

5R- Klaie
5D- Danyal
5M- Julian

6B- Abdur Rehman
6C- Zachary
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Honesty

This week we welcomed all the children back after half term. We 
hope you had a good and restful week.

This week we have continued our work around the values of 
Honesty and Integrity and our assemblies have been linked to 
internet safety and staying safe online.

There is currently a lot of media attention around children and what 
they are viewing and sharing whilst online.

Please ensure, that if your children are online, that they are 
accessing age appropriate material and that you regularly check 
their activity and talk about what they are viewing and sharing.

There is a wealth of information available for parents and carers to
support with this and we talk to the children about this as part of
our curriculum.

For further information please see the link below, which is just one 
example of how to support children being safe online. 

Keeping children safe online | NSPCC

Mrs Kelly 
Headteacher

Our values ambassadorsFind more 

Facebook

Instagram

Website

Charville Academy is not responsible 
for the content of external websites.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.facebook.com/CharvilleAcademy
https://www.instagram.com/charvilleacademy?igshid=OGQ5ZDc2ODk2ZA==
https://www.charvilleacademy.org/


Key Messages

Key Dates

These are the current dates for 
spring term 2

27th / 28th / 29th February – Year 5 
Gurdwara visit

7th March – Zohab Zee Khan 
(author) visiting school for World 

Book Day 

11th March – Al Sylvester (Explorer) 
visiting Year 2

15th March – PTA Disco

19th March – Reception Trip to Odds 
Farm

Health and Safety Messages

We have issued a school letter 
following our update to our Allergy and 

Anaphylaxis Policy.

If you wish to provide your child’s class 
with celebration sweets and treats 
please do so at the end of the day. 
Parents/ carers will be required to 
distribute these themselves on the 

playground at dismissal so that other 
parents/ carers present can check for 

allergens.

This is not the responsibility of the 
school staff and we thank you in 

advance for your support with this.

Please do not use the Community 
Centre car park as a drop zone. All 

vehicles must park in a designated bay 
and children must be escorted to the 

gate.

Letters/Emails Home this week

Educational Visit to the Gurdwara – Year 5

Attendance

Whole school Attendance this week is 
92.07%


